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As a law-abiding Oregonian, I would like to speak out in opposition to SB 978 as it takes
away the Second Amendment rights of 18-20 year-olds who are otherwise deemed responsible
enough to give their lives in defense of our country, adds burdensome regulations regarding
firearm storage in my own home that could endanger the lives of myself and my family by
denying  immediate access to a firearm for self-defense, and would make a person such as
myself liable for injury caused by a criminal who stole my firearm should I fail to report the
theft within 72 hours. I have objections to many other aspects of the bill, which will only
burden law-abiding citizens as those who intend to use a firearm for harm will simply ignore
the law.

Respectfully,

Greg Yamada
1503 Happy Ln, Eugene, OR 97401
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